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Class 1 and 2 

Welcome to Term 4! We are so 

happy to be back and ready to 

learn! Hopefully, we will be 

enjoying some good weather 

and so will be able to use our 

outside area for our topic and 

number work. 

Phonics 

In Phonics we will be revising 

our sounds learnt to date. We 

will be using these digraphs and 

trigraphs in our writing and 

reading. (Please see over the 

page for examples) 

Towards the end of this term 

we will begin to learn 

alternative digraphs and 

trigraphs such as; 

ay – may I play 

ea  - cup of tea 

Please check in book bags for 

the latest sounds sheets. 

 Keywords! 

Don’t forget to help your child 

learn some more words in their 

keywords book. The children 

need to learn these words on 

sight- no sounding out! 

If you cannot find the book 

please come and ask for 

another one.   

Our topics 

This term our topics will 

be- Spring, Comic Relief, 

Dinosaurs and Easter 

Please keep a look out in the 

windows for what we will be 

doing each week and 

anything you could send in 

from home to help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Maths 

In Maths this term we 

will be starting to learn 

about doubles. 

 e.g. 4 + 4= 8 

We will continue to look 

at the composition of 

numbers up to 10.  

 

In addition to this we 

will also begin to look at 

odd and even numbers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writing 

 Please encourage your 

child to write at home- it 

can be as simple shopping 

list or writing simple 

sentences! 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions please ask!  

The Foundation Stage Team 

Dates for your diary 

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th 

March 

Friday 8th April school closes 

for Easter holiday 

School reopens Monday 25th 

April 

Reminders 

Library books are 

changed on a Thursday. 

Please make sure reading 

books are kept in book 

bags every day. 

PE this term will be on a 

Monday and Thursday so 

please ensure all PE kits 

are in school.  

Polite notice 

Please could we respectfully 

ask that when collecting 

your child from school you 

refrain from using your 

phone. We feel that this is 

an ideal time to chat with 

your child about their day 

and share what they have 

been learning. We thank you 

for your cooperation. 
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